
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 2, 1968

Dear Hector:

My hopes for peace are lifted by your warm
approval of my decision to cease the bombing
in Vietnam. Please continue to work and pray
with me for an end to conflict and the coming
of reconciliation.

Sincerely,

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder
American G. I. Forum

of the United State s
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405



THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

December 18, 1968

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Your telegram to the President arrived
this morning. I know the President will
appreciate very much hearing from you
and receiving your note of best wishes.

Sincerely,

Y t
James R. Jones
Spe cial A s si stant
to the President

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founders American G. I. Forum

of the United States
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78408


